CCGS Round-Up

Year 11 Geography

Year 11 geographers have been sent emails about revision classes. These are being offered in the lead up to the mock
exams. These sessions are open to all pupils and delivered by a variety of GCSE geography teachers. Some sessions are

at lunchtimes and others are after school. We hope to see some of the GCSE geographers there!

YEAR 7 Opal Coast Trip Payments

Thank you for those who have paid the November 18t instalment of £55 towards your child's trip to France this July, if you
have yet to pay it please could you do so this week. The next instalments of £55 will be due on December 18t

CCGS Production of Shakespeare's "The Merchant of Venice" - Monday 20" November.

Our CCGS Shakespeare Company worked hard at our dress rehearsal this week and we're now counting down the days.
Not long left! Well done and thank you for your efforts, everyone!

Reminders...

¢ Qur final school rehearsal is on Thursday 16t

e Our performance of “The Merchant of Venice” is at 7pm on Monday 20th November at The Gulbenkian Theatre in
Canterbury.

¢ Please remember to buy your tickets!

Purchase your tickets from The Gulbenkian box office. Phone: 01227 769075.
Website: https://thegulbenkian.co.uk/events/coram-shakespeare-schools-festival/

* We need two more permission slips to be returned. Your child cannot perform at the Gulbenkian without it!
¢ Also, cast members must bring in their costumes on the day!

HOUSE DRAMA 2023 - ACTIONS SPEAK LOUDER THAN WORDS

What a great day Miss Burke, Mr Such and myself, Mrs Myhill, had yesterday, judging the House Drama. It’s always so

encouraging to see all the years taking part, and this year, in particular, we had lots of year 7s. We enjoyed all the plays,
and the decisions were hard to make. To award the top, “overall” prize, we have to take so much into consideration, but

eventually we decided on...

1. TS 2. MS 3. RP 4. KH

Congratulations to ALL who took part, including backstage, and, above all, a huge “well done” to the directors. The time
they have to get these plays together is so short, and it can be incredibly difficult to get the whole cast together to
rehearse!

A full report will appear in the newsletter at the end of term.

French Film Club

Thursday 16th November - 3.15 - A4
Pourris Gatés - popcorn provided



